
1·18. Florence Chakcrian 
Publicity/Public Information 
1512 Alvarado Dr. 
HE Albuquerque, r;ew . .lexico 87110 

ilear Hs. Chak.erian: 

July 12, 1982 

Please forgive the delay in responding to your correspondence of 
February 23, 1982 regarding the mailing list of those in your Ar eninn 
community. 

Your letter had gone astray and has recently cone to my attention. 
I believe the enclosed list is vhat you are asking for bei 1g those names 
and addresses on our uailing list for Hew ilexico. 

Enclosure. 

Respectfully yours, 

Frank Avakian Stoneson 
Executive Director 


